Internal Review Comments and Responses FDOT - Standard Plans

Index 715-001
Conventional Lighting
ORIGINATION
Date: 7-20-20
Name: Richard Stepp
Phone: 850 414-4313
Email: Richard.Stepp@dot.state.fl.us

COMMENTARY
Sheet 1: Updated Note 1 for Concrete Barrier and bridge mount. Provided additional wiring detail, a

reference to 715-002, and new information of where breakaway fuse holders fit inside of pole.

Added callout and new Note 3 to explain that the top of the concrete foundation is flush with the finish
grade elevation on the side nearest to traffic lane. Added vertical tolerance.

Added clarifications due to industry feedback.

COMMENTS AND RESPONSES
BLACK = Internal Review Comments RED = Standard Plans Response

Name: Ashley Binder
Date: 8-25-20

COMMENT: Consider an optional round design of the slab to reduce concrete, improve aesthetics and
increase green space.

RESPONSE: This comment is beyond the scope of the current revision proposals for 2021-22, so
we’ll log it for consideration in future publications.

No change at this time

Date: 9-3-20



